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Attention Alumni Band MembersWe need help from Alumni band members. Please go to the read more link for additional
information.

Â Saturday, Feb. 10, Galion is playing Upper Sandusky and the High School needs some help from the alumni.

Monday, Feb. 12, due to a scheduled game, the pep band again needs help.

Frday, Feb.23, The LAST home game at the gym will be played.Â  ALL former pep band members who played in this gym
are invited to come back and join the pep band.

For all of these dates, meet at the band room at 6:00
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